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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as a STOUT objection to the proposed development at Holland Lake, #61746.  It is vital

for the longevity of our own Montana standards to provide natural settings to not only residents of MT, but to our

visitors. Have you not seen what has happened to Gallatin County? Can you honestly hope that other parts of the

state would undergo such changes?  By approving this development, our USDA/FS is demonstrating its support

of such changes. Please keep Holland Lake as natural as possible. It's a true gem. 

Julie Doerner


